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August 15, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Younge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON N4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ontario Energy Board Registrar 
 
Re: EB-2022-0067 / January 1, 2023 IRM Rate Filing  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Waterloo North Hydro Inc (WNH) is writing to correct an error included in WNH’s 2023 
IRM Rate Filing. In section 2.14 Adjustments to Deferral and Variance Accounts, on pg. 
21 of 35 of the Summary of Application, WNH referenced an OEB letter issued on 
August 3, 2022, wherby WNH and the OEB agreed upong correcting entries to 
Accounts 1588 & 1589 based on a recent insepection.  
 
 
At this time of the filing, the inspection had been completed and is pending the final 
inspection report. The letter was not issued on August 3, 2022 as originally expected 
and was referenced in error. WNH expects the final inspection report to be published by 
the OEB prior to interrogatories.  
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 519-888-5541, gplatt@wnhydro.com.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
    
Gabe Platt, CPA, CA 
Manager of Finance & Regulatory Affairs 
 
CC: Arturo Lau, artro.lau@OEB.ca  
 


